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July 24, 2018

CoAEMSP

8301 Lakeview Parkway
Suite 111-312

Rowlett, TX 75088

Dear George, Staff and CoAEMSP Board,

Congratulations and thank you for providing 40 years of extraordinary service to the nation’s
emergency medical services profession! The Committee on the Accreditation of Education
Programs for Emergency Medical Services Professions (COAEMSP) has worked diligently to
improve the quality of paramedic education programs through the United States. The journey has
not been easy, but in spite of the obstacles, COAEMSP has persevered and has both increased the
number of accredited programs and their ongoing quality. As EMS systems have developed and
matured over the past 40 years, certainly the CoA’s dedication to and work in education have been

major contributors to EMS quality.
Together, the COAEMSP and the National Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians have forged
a strong partnership to help assure the entry-level competence of the nation’s Paramedic

providers. The National Registry looks forward to continuing to work closely with COAEMSP as we
collaboratively progress the EMS systems and profession forward.

Best wishes and thanks for all you do.

Sincerely,

DUA) E Ddﬂ;mb‘r\;

Drew E. Dawson, Interim Executive Director
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Bill Seifarth, Incoming Executive Director



